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January 15, 2022 

 

Via email to: michael.wrinn@wiltonct.org 

 

Michael Wrinn 

Director of Planning & Land Use Management 

Town of Wilton 

Land Use & Planning Department 

Town Annex 

238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, CT 06897 

 

Re: Robert and Monica Brina – 455 Thayer Pond Road, Wilton, CT 

 Withdrawal of Application for Variances #21-12-24 

 

Dear Mr. Wrinn: 

 

 As you know, this firm represents Robert and Monica Brina, owners of real property with the 

improvements thereon, located at 455 Thayer Pond Road in Wilton, Connecticut. My clients have 

decided not to pursue the proposed project, so this letter shall serve as a formal withdrawal of 

application 21-12-24 currently pending before Town of Wilton Zoning Board of Appeals and 

scheduled for public hearing on January 18, 2022. 

 

 Kindly confirm receipt of this withdrawal. Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 

       
 

 

EABS 

Encl. 

cc: Mr. & Mrs. Brina via email 1/15/22 
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